ADDENDUM NO. 1
Request for Proposals
Ambulance Billing Services
MOLALLA RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT #73

FROM: Vince Stafford, Fire Chief
Molalla Fire District
320 N. Molalla Avenue
PO Box 655
Molalla, OR 97038
(503) 829-2200
vstafford@molallafire.org

I. RECITALS

A. District issued its Request for Proposals for Ambulance Billing Services on January 29,
2025 (RFP) soliciting proposals from qualified individuals, firms, teams or Consultants to
provide ambulance billing services to the District.

B. It has been brought to the District’s attention that there are several references to “City” in
Attachment B to the RFP.
[ The District deems it appropriate to issue an addendum to correct references, as

appropriate, from “City” to “District” within Attachment B to the RFP.

II. BILLING SERVICES AGREEMENT (Attachment B)

The District amends the following Sections of the Billing Services Agreement, attached as
Attachment B to the Request for Proposal, to correct references from “City” to “District™:

1. Section 14, Indemnity (I reference).
2. Section 24, Consent to Jurisdiction (1 reference).
3. Exhibit C (5 references).

The updated version of the RFP will be posted to the District’s website and sent to
interested proposers.

All unamended provisions within the RFP and Agreement remain in full force and effect, and are
unchanged by this Addendum 1.

By: 7 /

Name: Vince Sta
Title: Fire Chié
Date: February 5, 2025
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